
Hi Brother:  
Just getting ready to get off the new prayer letter, but, I did not go into that we are on the way to  

Henry Ford Hospital in Detroit to see a trauma surgeon to have the leg removed.  VA has just set  
up the appointment.  I am waiting for the exact date, but the Dr. knows the purpose of the visit is have 
the leg removed.  I am still taking the Chemo to try and see if it will help but the Dr. has said I am to 
remain on the daily pill forever to keep things where they are. Thank-you for the letter, I am still having 
issues from the copper poisoning and my short term memory.  I thought I sent the prayer letter off last 
month when my wife reminded me I still had to fix a couple things before I can get the letter off. 
Whenever I know anything new I'll let you all know as well as the church. Thank-you for the 
understanding and prayers.  
Take care and God bless.  

Your Missionaries Wayne & Keri Seavolt  
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